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The purpose of this report is to consider applications for funding referred from the
Community Funding Committee.

At its meeting on 10 May the Community Funding Committee referred the following
applications to the Community Board for funding consideration:

Mairehau Primary School Build a playground facility for 9 year olds. 3,000
Ouruhia School Building a new netball, basketball, tennis

court area.
2,000

Papanui High School First XI
Hockey

Purchase of hockey equipment and
uniforms.

3,000

Papanui Primary Senior
Syndicate Swimmers

Coaching for school pupils in aquatic skills. 1,070

Papanui School Childrens
Winter Sports Club

Coaches for School Winter Sports Club. 1,400

In addition to the above, an application was also received from the Redwood School for
a grant of $5,000 towards the school’s planned upgrade of junior and senior playground
equipment project.  The school is planning to replace the current equipment that no
longer complies with Occupational Safety and Health Standards, with two new
adventure playgrounds.  The total cost of the equipment is $37,372.

The school welcomes community use of its facilities.

At a meeting on 26 May the Board considered a policy to establish guidelines to apply
to applications from schools for funding (refer clause 22).

For discussion.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: 1. That this Board write to the Hillary Commission expressing

concern and asking that they reconsider school projects for
schools that are active ‘community schools’.

2. That a Working Party of the Board meet to formulate a policy
and report back to a later meeting.


